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Application for Veolia Water Industry Apprentice Position

Applications close 18th of October 2019 and are to be submitted to Thames High School
Office marked attention Veolia, Apprentice Position Application.

The successful applicant will be based in Thames and be expected to commence in January
2020 (date to be agreed) and be involved in all aspects of Three Waters service provision.
This includes reticulation and treatment plant operations and maintenance and associated
construction across the Thames Coromandel District. The person will complete industry
related training at Veolia’s expense. Opportunities exist for relocation to other Veolia NZ
locations if required

At a date to be advised Veolia employees recruited through this programme will visit Thames
High and provide a question and answer session about their experiences.

Name

Address

Contact Telephone(s)

Contact Email

Birth Date and Location

Drivers licence Number and
classes

Are you entitled to work in NZ

Signature




Summarise your academic record ( level1 and greater) Please include what you expect to
achieve for your current years study

Briefly outline your non academic activities and achievements

Describe why you are interested in becoming an apprentice within the Water Industry

Provide any other details that you believe are relevant to your application



